
   

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Felicia Strong-Whitaker, Director - Purchasing 
 
THRU: Erika Williams-Walker, Behavioral Health Program Manager 
 

FROM : LaTrina R Foster, Director - BHDD    
 
DATE:            January 5, 2022 
        

SUBJECT: Contractor Performance Memo 

          
 

As it relates to 21RFP0000026A-CJC, the request to approve the proposal for service for the Black 

Cross Inc, the Department of Behavioral Health and Developmental Disabilities has not conducted 

business with this vendor in the past.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 


